Sara Kean

From: Thomas Johnson [tjohnson@odeaearle.ca]

Sent: August 1, 2016 5:29 PM

To: Colleen Jones; TraceyPennell@nlh.nl.ca

Cc: GYoung@nlh.nl.ca; NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca; ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com; Colleen
Lacey; Jacqui Glynn; Cheryl Blundon; NL Public Utilities Board

Subject: RE: NLH - Application for the Approval of a Plan for the Rate Stabilization Plan ("RSP")

Surplus to Customers - Request for Further Information

Dear Sirs:

This is to advise that the Consumer Advocate has received a copy of Hydro’s 12 July Application as well as Hydro’s 29
July Reply to the Board’s correspondence of 25 July, 2016 in relation to the same.

The Consumer Advocate supports the Application of Hydro and agrees in particular with Hydro’s position that it would
be incorrect and improper to provide a refund of the RSP to Rural Rate 1.3 for the reasons expressed by Hydro.

Sincerely,

Tom Johnson
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Thomas J. Johnson, Q.C. | Barrister & Solicitor | t. 709-726-3524 | f. 709-726-9600 | www.odeaearle.ca

O’'Dea, Earle Law Office/323 Duckworth Street/P.O. Box 5955, St. John’s, NL A1C 5X4

This e-mail is solicitor/client privileged and contains confidential information intended only for the person(s) named above. Any other distribution,
copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If you have received this correspondence in error, please notify us immediately by telephone and return the
original transmission to us by mail without making a copy.

From: Colleen Jones [mailto:cjones@pub.nl.ca]

Sent: July-25-16 3:20 PM

To: TraceyPennell@nlh.nl.ca

Cc: GYoung@nlh.nl.ca; NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca; ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com; Thomas Johnson; Colleen Lacey;
Jacqui Glynn; Cheryl Blundon; NL Public Utilities Board

Subject: NLH - Application for the Approval of a Plan for the Rate Stabilization Plan ("RSP") Surplus to Customers -
Request for Further Information

Ms. Pennell:
Please see the attached in relation to the above-noted matter. A paper copy will follow.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board.

Colleen Jones

Regulatory Administrative Assistant

NL Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities

P.O Box 21040, 120 Torbay Road, St. John's, NL. AI1A 56B2
Tv (709) 726-0473] F: (709) 726-9604 | E: cjones@pub.nl.ca



